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Comments: Hello,

I am an Anchorage resident and have recreated in Prince William Sound many times over the last twenty years.

I recognize PWS to be a unique gem in Alaska which deserves careful treatment to maintain its beauty,

subsistence value, and tourist potential.  I am concerned about the recent draft plan changes to the PWS Study

Area. I want to make public my agreement with the comments and recommendations submitted by the Prince

William Sound Stewardship Foundation.  Please protect the wilderness character in the PWS Study Area.

 

Thank you


